
 

 

 

Year 6 London Trip                                        Friday 6th December 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child will be going to London for the day as a reward for all their 
hard work in Year 6. This is an annual event where the school pay for the children to go to London, have 
lunch and see a show. This year, we will be going on The Paddington Bear Experience by London’s 
Southbank in the morning, before a Pizza Hut buffet lunch followed by the matinee performance 
(2:30pm) of ‘Oliver!’ at the Gielgud Theatre. We will be travelling to and from London by coach. Please 
sign in to your ParentPay account and go into Year 6 London Trip where you will be able to give your 
consent and answer the required question.   
 
Children in 6H and 6P will be going to London on Thursday 16th January. 
 
Children in 6S and 6 of 6F will be going to London on Wednesday 4th June. 
 
The remaining children in 6F will be going to London on Wednesday 11th June. 
 
6F children will be told which date they are attending verbally and through a text.  
 
We will be departing school at 9:00am and will be back at approximately 6:15pm. Please ensure you pick 
your child up on time. We will keep you updated on our arrival by text.  
 
Your children will need to wear their school uniform and bring a coat.  
 
As this is a reward trip, for all of their hard work during their time at Elmwood Junior School, behaviour 
is extremely important. If your child is displaying unsafe or inappropriate behaviour in the lead-up to the 
trip, we will speak to you directly about whether they can attend.  
 
Please sign into your ParentPay account and do the following by Wednesday 8th January 2025 
 
Parent pay link or scan the QR code: https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login  
    

1. Give permission – tick consent box  
2. Choose whether you will pick up your child at the end of the day or if they will                                                                                    
walk home 
 
This will be a really fun day for the children and we are very much looking forward to it. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 6 Teachers  
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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